

The Blake CE Primary School



Cogges Hill Road, Witney, Oxon OX28 3FR
Telephone 01993 702840
Email office.3600@blake.oxon.sch.uk

Website http://www.blake.oxon.sch.uk/website
Headteacher Tim Edwards-Grundy

Loving, learning and flourishing in community

5th September 2019

Dear Parents/Carers,

Welcome back to another new year at the Blake School. It has been wonderful to see the children back in school; they are settling well into their new classes and getting used to the changes in their new year groups.

I look forward to seeing you all as the term progresses. I hope that you will be able to come to the curriculum meetings to meet your child's class teacher in their classroom and to ask any questions that you may have regarding the coming year. If you are unable to attend, notes from the meetings will be sent home and will be available on the website shortly afterwards. The Year 1 team met with their new parents last term, and will be sending home a curriculum letter for this term soon. The curriculum evenings will be as follows:

Tuesday 10 th September	5.30-6.30pm	Year 6 Quinta and Curriculum Meeting
Wednesday 11 th September	4.30-5.30pm	Reception Curriculum Meeting
Wednesday 11 th September	5.30-6.00pm	Year 4 Curriculum Meeting
Wednesday 11 th September	6.00-6.30pm	Year 3 Curriculum Meeting
Thursday 12 th September	5.30-6.00pm	Year 5 Curriculum Meeting
Thursday 12 th September	6.00-6.30pm	Year 2 Curriculum Meeting

I would also like to give you advance notice of Parents' Evenings, which will be as follows:

Reception:	Tuesday 24 th September	4.00-6.00pm
	Thursday 26 th September	5.00-7.00pm
Years 1-5: Thursday 10 th October		3.30-6.00pm
	Tuesday 15 th October	4.30-7.00pm
Year 6:	Tuesday 22 nd October	3.30-6.00pm
	Thursday 24th October	4.30-7.00pm

We will let you know when booking is open for these dates through the school website.

Yours sincerely,

Tim Edwards-Grundy

Headteacher

TELL